
From: Bagley, Sheryl [mailto:SHERYL.BAGLEY@LibertyMutual.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 1:08 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Cc: Paul Bagley (pbnsb@comcast.net) 
Subject: Eversource /Town of Newington SEC approval 

 
Dear Ms Macon, 
I am writing to you today as I am unable to attend the SEC Eversource meeting this afternoon at 
Pease Trade port. 
 
I am a Newington resident.  I live on 30 Hannah Land and a right of way and existing power lines 
run through my backyard.  The lines are approximately 70 feet from my house.   The change from 
the existing power line structures to a high voltage large tower would be devastating to the aesthetics 
and property value of my home.   
 
I consider myself lucky that Eversource and the town of Newington were able to negotiate a suitable 
arrangement where power lines will be buried on my property.  However, I am concerned that so 
many of my neighbors are not so lucky and will be impacted when the new towers are erected in 
their yards. 
 
The Town of Newington has proposed several alternatives in place of the current proposal to install 
new towers through the center of our small residential area.  The options include moving the towers 
to a location outside of town center, to burying the lines throughout the town.  I urge Eversource to 
consider one of these alternative locations and/or options and not to approve the request to install 
the new overhead towers through the center of town. 
 
I appreciate your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul and Sheryl Bagley 
30 Hannah Ln 
Newington, NH  
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